
 
 
 

BOARD OF WORKS 
 

February 13, 2012 at 10:00 a.m. 
 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Greg York. 
 

 
ORDER OF BUSINESS: 

 
• Mayor York moved to suspend the rules for the reading of the minutes and accept last week’s BOW 

minutes.  Director Tichenor seconded.  Motion carried 3-0 
• Director Tichenor moved to accept all claims and payroll vouchers presented for payment by the Clerk 

Treasurer for the week of February 7, 2012 to February 13, 2012.  Commissioner Ayers seconded.  
Motion carried 3-0 

• Commissioner Ayers stated that replacement toter’s were on order and presented a policy statement in 
regards to street maintenance.   This is a directive from the Street Commissioner.  

 
CITIZENS APPEARING: 
 

• Tisha Sledd presented a request for street closing for Faith Fest.  Mayor York informed Tisha that 
coordinating with the Chamber of Commerce is priority and the Board of Works would take direction from 
them.  Mayor York stated that the Director of the Chamber had informed that she was requesting 
information from the groups that were wanting to have events, of their agenda and a decision would be 
made by the Special Events Board of the Chamber of Commerce.  The city would make their decisions 
based on the recommendation of the Chamber of Commerce. 

 
ADJOURN: 

 
• Mayor York moved for adjournment.  Director Tichenor seconded.   

 
 
 
 
                                                       ---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                           Presiding Officer of the Board of Works and Safety 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Christy York, Clerk Treasurer 
 
 
Approved by me this 13th day of  February 2012.                                                       
                                                           ------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                                      Greg York, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


